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Medicaid Management Information System Updated with NCCI 
Quarter 4 2019 Files  
The Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) was updated on September 23, 2019, with the Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Quarter 4 2019 files.  The updates 
are effective on claims with dates of service on or after October 1, 2019. 


